Results of the

Outreach Ministry Meeting

July 23
Members of the Outreach Committee

Joyce Anderson: Evangelism coordinator (phone number and mail)

Earle Gibson: Inner City Mission liaison and ministry secretary (phone number and mail)

Larry Morris: Caritas liaison (phone number and mail)

Pam Thomas: Ministry leader (phone number and mail)

Ralph Wilson: Special projects coordinator (phone number and mail)

Purposes and Results of this Meeting

1. To finalize plans for church-wide outreach training in October:  We worked up the first draft of a “Who-What-Why-How” document for the pastoral staff to review.

2. To assess volunteer opportunities with Inner City Mission and Caritas:  We talked to representatives of each ministry during the meeting and made a list of currently available volunteer opportunities that will be distributed to the congregation next October as part of Evangelism Equipping.

3. To discuss the funding request from Puppeteer Ministries:  We scheduled this ministry to appear in both worship services on August 5 on a “love offering” basis.  They will be unable to meet with the youth group that day due to a prior commitment, but want to come back to our church early in 2002 to put on a youth puppet ministry workshop. 

4. To share prayer requests for the on-going work of our ministry: We have 3 main prayer requests to bring to the church: (1) Pray for the success of Evangelism Equipping; (2) Pray for a successful volunteer partnership with Inner City Mission and Caritas; (3) Pray for two additional people to help our committee this fall during Evangelism Equipping.

Our next meeting is scheduled for August 20, 6:00-7:30 p.m., Fellowship Hall.  The agenda will be 

available on August 13.

Please contact Pam Thomas (phone number and email address) for further information about this meeting or the Outreach Ministry.  She would love to hear from you!

